MINUTES OF SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING

Concerning the Proposed 2017-2018 Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance
September 12, 2016 Board of Trustees Meeting

Arcola Public Library

Those present - Jeff Saunders, Mark Eadie, Robert Arrol, Debbie Sosamon, Allen Yoder,
Robert Arrol, Debbie Nacke. Absent - Rick Edwards

Open comment session was provided at the published time of 5:45 p.m., September 12,
2016, at the Arcola Public Library.

At 5:59 pm, after no public comment was received, Saunders closed the session,
sending the proposed Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance to the Board for
approval and adoption.

The Board then moved into regular session at 6:00 p.m.

Mark Eadie, secretary



